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	HUMBER SOUTH BANK REPAIRS
 
The Environment Agency gives notice that it proposes to carry out improvement works to the flood defences on the River Humber between Barrow Haven (NGR: TA 06533 23983) and Quebec Cottages (NGR: TA 10379 25186), a distance of 4 kilometres.  The proposed improvement works will involve the following: installation of a stone track along exisiting embankment crest.

The Environment Agency considers that the improvement works are not likely to have significant effects on the environment and does not intend to prepare an environmental statement in respect of them. 
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Project Manager (details below).

Any person wishing to make representations in relation to the likely environmental effects of the proposed improvement works should do so, in writing, to the address specified below, within 28 days of the date of publication of this notice.


ROBERT BAYTON
ENVIRONMENT AGENCY
LATERAL
8 CITY WALK
LEEDS
LS11 9AT
0113 819 6755
robert.bayton@environment-agency.gov.uk
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